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Dear Chair Representative Jason Kropf, 

Dear Vice Chair Representative Willy Chotzen, 

Dear Vice Chair Representative Kim Wallen, 

and Committee Members 

 

I believe that it is unconstitutional to limit the amount of a magazine capacity for law 

abiding citizens because it could embolden criminals and give them an advantage in 

situations where self-defense may be required. There will always be people that use 

something that is legal illegally. Therefore, why should law abiding citizens be 

punished for what a criminal does.  

 

As far as permit to purchase goes, I believe that it is not constitutional because if 

someone wants to carry a handgun in Oregon one needs to take a class that includes 

firearm safety and therefore it is not needed to do the steps for the permit to 

purchase. Also, the requirements set forth by the Federal Government for the form 

4473 is enough for background checks and there should be no need for background 

checks between family members either. 


